David Cutaia

From: Joshua Gallup <jrgallup@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, September 06, 2021 3:50 PM

To: City Clerk Group

Subject: Public recreational field space badly beeded

I'm writing after receiving an email from the local AYSO which 4 of my children participate in. The email was to inform
parents that UCSB will NOT be letting us use their fields for the older kids as AYSO has relied upon in the past. This is
now jeopardizes our ability to have a season. As a community, I'd really like to see us have some LARGE, PUBLIC
recreational fields (I'm thinking similar to what is in Camarillo at Pleasant Valley Fields https://www.pvrpd.org/Pleasant-
Valley-Fields)

I'd like to inquire what our city (and perhaps county and city of Santa Barbara) have in our plans to address this issue in
the future. | have felt this is a critical need for our community for a long time and these recent events have pushed this
to the breaking point of our kids not being able to play with out access to a large enough field space.

Thank You,

Josh





